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Petition 
TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF THE LEGISLATIVE 
ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY: 
 
We the undersigned respectfully showeth that we are extremely concerned by 
Joondanna Investments intention to build a series of apartment blocks of up to four 
storey, on vacant land opposite the Karama Shopping Plaza.  The plans are incongruous 
with this settled suburban locale, especially given absolute lack of consultation and the 
potential for detrimental impact on amenity, even loss of amenity.  The density of 76 
multi-storey apartments and 152 car-spaces is concerning, and complicated by traffic 
management-flow. 
 
YOUR PETITIONERS THEREFORE HUMBLY PRAY that the Development Consent 
Authority refuse consent to allow this development to go ahead in its present 
configuration.  Additionally, the people of Karama were led to believe that a community 
centre would be erected on this land, although this was never going to happen, it being 
zoned residential.  In the alternative we seek the DCA to rezone the area in question for 
Community purposes. 
 
AND YOUR PETITIONERS, AS IN DUTY BOUND, WILL EVER PRAY  
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